                       OCTOBER 2’s NEWSLETTER

Dear Parents, 
Welcome to October! Your children have settled in nicely to preschool. This month we will focus on getting to know the children and settling into our routines. Our themes this month are “Apples”, “Farm”, “Fall” and “Halloween”. We will have new hands-on art projects, flannel board stories and songs. Our dramatic play area will change from fruit stand to a fall scene with scarecrows and pumpkins. Our Fall conferences are on October 18th. We will meet for ten minutes and discuss your child’s initial adjustment to the new classroom and teachers. We are always available if something comes up before then. We will continue to go outside and enjoy the fresh air. Be sure to label you child’s jacket and hat.
Our Halloween parties are: 
T/TH class October 30 @11:00
M/W class October 31 @11:00
All are welcome to attend!
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